From: 
Sent: 06 June 2012 15:08
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Change of use.
-----Original Message-----
From: angelabiker 
To: angelabiker 
Sent: Wed, 6 Jun 2012 14:39

 For the attention of the Planning Inspector at Cherwell District Council.
Dealing with application 12/00678/F | Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ
 

When I went to look at the Bishop Blaize pub with a view to purchasing it in September/Oct 2010 neither it was virtually derelict, hence the price that I offered for it of £220k (see the  email record between me and the agents selling it below)
 

I also note that Mrs Noquet’s claiming the Bishop Blaize was or is not a viable business proposition!! I would not have been prepared to fund a business with £370,000.00 minimum of my money if it was not going to be viable!!
 

I got the impression that Leah Miller from GA Select and Mrs. Noquet were just going through the motions of selling the Bishop Blaize with no real intent of selling it, it seems as if my sixth sense was correct as it now appears all she wanted was to convert it into a house and sell it for a huge gain at the villagers expense of losing a valuable amenity and a source of employment for three persons , I doubt the integrity of Mrs. Noquet please dismiss the application.
There is more need for a Public House in Burdrop than another house.
Mrs A. Beard
 

